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19th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The West Sussex Arts Society, Young Arts Project - Poetry in the Park 

On the 2nd and 3rd October, Year 5 have been invited to take part in The West Sussex Arts Society, 

Young Arts project - Poetry in the Park. The children will be working with a poet in the grounds of 

Petworth Park to create their own nature inspired poetry. 

The classes will be split over two days, with Elm Investigators attending on Wednesday, 3rd October 

and Elm Explorers attending on Thursday, 4th October. The children will be walking up to the park 

from the school at 12:30 and will be back by the end of the school day. As the trip is in the local area, 

we do not need consent forms as this is covered by our local visits permission.  

The children have also been invited to a festival breakfast on Sunday November 3rd when children 

participating in the workshops are invited to attend and share their poetry with a wider audience. 

Please ensure that on these days the children have a waterproof coat. If you have any queries or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Headteacher 
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